
 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

Withdrawal of suspension of authorisation of  

 

1 T.C.R. CORP. LTD  

by  

the Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission  
 

 

Further to the Malta Financial Services Authority’s public notice issued on the 14
th

 

September 2015, the MFSA hereby informs the public that it is notified by the Cyprus 

Securities and Exchange Commission that, with effect from 5
th

 October 2015, it has 

withdrawn the suspension of the authorisation of 1 T.C.R. CORP. LTD.  Accordingly, the 

company is once again authorised by the said Commission to carry out investment services 

and activities as an investment firm.   Following such withdrawal of suspension, with effect 

from 5
th
 October 2015 the company may once again passport its services in Malta under the 

Markets in Financial Instruments Directive (Directive 2004/39/EC).  
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